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The St. Joseph County Board of Commissioners have retained DCS Technology to map all existing 
broadband internet infrastructure in St. Joseph County by address location.   
 
Over the next several months, through October 31st, DCS work crews will be traveling the roads and 
communities of St. Joseph County to identify and map serviceable internet infrastructure through their 
boots-on-the-ground approach. 
 
The findings of the broadband study will be disseminated and reviewed by the SJC Board of 
Commissioners. A meeting of municipal leaders and internet service providers will also be convened to 
begin discussing how best to manage the pursuit and allocation of grant funds to support broadband 
expansion. 

These DCS work crews will be identified with markings on their vehicles. Questions or concerns can be 
forwarded to County Administration at 269-467-5500. 
 


